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MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas E. Murley, Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation j

FROM: A. Bert Davis, Regional Administrator

SUBJECT: REGION III RECOMMENDATION FOR THE ISSUANCE OF A FULL POWER
LICENSE FOR BRAIDWOOD STATION UNIT 2

i
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We have completed our review of all matters that were required to be

completed prior to exceeding 5 percent power. We have found that those

matters have been satisfactorily completed. With the exception of those

deferrals and exemptiens identified in the full power license, we believe

Braidwood Station Unit 2 has been properly constructed and tested and can be

operated safely at 100 percent power. Therefore, we recomend that a full

power license be issued for Braidwood Station Unit 2.

d&J6M
A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator

cc: L. J. Norrholm, NRR
S. P. Sands, NRR
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